



Draft script for closing school’s vendors, contractors and service providers:
Thank you for contacting [the authorizer] to communicate your concerns.  We are sorry to hear that you have not been paid by [closing charter school] for the services (or materials/products/whatever) that you provided to the school.  You should understand that [the authorizer] is not legally responsible for the school’s debts and that any claim for payment needs to be made to the school through its CEO and the governing board.  Contact information for the CEO and governing board can be found on the school’s website.

The decision not to renew the charter means that although the school cannot operate next year, it will receive all of the state and federal funding to which it is entitled for the current year.  In addition to current year funding, the school has been required to maintain a reserve for economic uncertainties. 

Please check the [authorizer’s] website for additional information about the closure of [charter school name] that will be updated as the closure process moves forward.  

